
Newsletter for Belle Vue Primary & Nursery School 

Jubilee Celebrations: The children have had a lovely couple of days celebrating the jubilee.  
Yesterday the children were given their tattoo’s which they all loved!  
Today the children looked amazing in their jubilee outfits and costumes, an enjoyable day has 
been had by all! 
A BIG THANK YOU to the P.T.A for organising the tattoos and for giving each child a jubilee  
keepsake.  
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Vacancy: We have a vacancy for a Lunchtime Supervisor. Please follow this link if you would 

like to apply                

https://www.wmjobs.co.uk/job/125905/lunchtime-supervisor/  

Summer Fayre 

Our Summer Fayre will be held on Friday 24th June starting at 3:00pm.   There will be a wide 

range of stalls, games and activities.  We look forward to seeing everyone, please bring your 

friends and family along too.  If you would like to donate any raffle prizes, please send them 

into the school office.  If you have a small business and interested in a stall please contact 

Mrs Bell. 

Summer Fayre Preparations 

On Friday 10th June there will be a mufti day in exchange for a donation towards our       

Summer Fayre. 

KS1— Please bring in a chocolate donation for the chocobola stall. 

KS2—Please bring in a bottle donation (these can be sealed bottles of pop, wine,  bubble 

bath, sauce etc) for the bottle stall.  

Monday 13th June: Cupolas to be given out in class and to be returned by 

Friday 17th June 

Fathers Day event coming up, details to follow shortly! 

Thank you in advance for your generosity 



 

Monday 6th June 2022      Return to School 

Wednesday 8th June 2022     Year 1 Trip—National Sea Life Centre 

Friday 10th June 2022      Mufti Day—EYFS & KS1 Chocolate  donation 

          KS2– Bottle donation (Sealed bottles only) 

Monday 13th June       Cupola’s will be given out in class 

Friday 17th June       Cupola’s to be returned to school 

Friday 24th June       Summer Fayre 

Wednesday 20th July 2022     End of Year/Start of the Summer Holidays 

Thursday 21st July 2022      Teacher Training Day 

Monday 5th September 2022     Teacher Training Day 

Tuesday 6th September 2022     Teacher Training Day 

Wednesday 7th September 2022    Return to School 

 

Uniform:  If you require any uniform ready for September please can you place your order no lat-

er than  Friday 10th June.  Any orders received after this date will not be ordered until   October.  

Please place and pay for all orders via the School Money app. 

 

Thank you 

Volunteer Gardeners Needed! 

I have volunteered Belle-Vue school to look after one of the planters on King George V 

park.  The planter is next to the basketball court.  On Tuesday 31st May at 9:30am I will be    

weeding and replanting it.  I will be really pleased if you would like to help, come along with a 

grown up and any small tools (trowels and forks) and a pair of gardening gloves.  Don’t worry if 

you don’t have any of these as I will also bring a small supply with me.  If you are  dividing plants 

or have grown excess plants, we can plant those too. 

 

Thank you, Mrs Craddock 



 

  

Thursday 26th May our year 4s had their first football match at home against Alder Coppice Primary School. The children played absolutely 

fantastic as a team and came out with a great result of 2-2. Our 2 goals were brilliant one scored directly from a corner and a screamer 

from the half way line in the last minute! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 6th May we had Wolves come into school to do a sponsored penalty shootout with the children. As a school we raised an amazing total of £3420. 

Thank you to everybody who took part in the shootout and sponsoring children to have a great time. I am just awaiting confirmation on when the goody 

bags and prizes will be coming into school but I am on the case! 

 

On Thursday 9th June there will be a home match against Brook Primary School. Letters for those children will have gone out this week. Can they please be 

returned to the office on Monday 6th June. 

 

3V have their last Multi-Sports After School Club on Friday 27th May with Mr Hughes. After half term 3C will be starting their after-school club on Friday 10th 

June. 

 

In the school holidays Crystal Leisure Centre and The Duncan Edwards Leisure Centre are offering free swimming for children. For an adult to attend with 

them it is  £4.70. This is a great opportunity and something fun for the children! On the 25th July for 5 days The Duncan Edwards Leisure Centre are offering 

a 5-day course for  £30. This is an opportunity for your children to attend a crash course of swimming to gain their confidence, learn how to swim and gain 

more experience. This would be great for any year 4s to attend as they will be going swimming in year 5. If any parents/carers fit into the option category 

both the admission and crash course will be half the price. Please speak to the receptionist at the swimming baths for more details. 

 

Please make sure your children have brought back their PE kit in after half term, as we are having children who do not have their kit for PE in school. We 

are still having a lot of children wearing the wrong colours. Children are taking their PE kits home and not bringing them back this is resulting in children 

missing out on PE. PE is a big part of the national curriculum at school. Please can children take their PE kits home at the end of term unless they are wet 

or really dirty. The PE uniform is stated below with what the children need. They require a pair of pumps and trainers in school, as it is not safe for   

children to be doing PE in their school shoes. Unless their kit is dirty or wet please can we keep kits in school. 

 

Indoor and outdoor kit needs to be in school every week as we will be doing as much PE outside as we can. Children are also able to wear coats, gloves, 

hats/caps, snoods or scarfs if this wish too. It is essential that all children have trainers to wear outdoors as school shoes are not permitted and pumps 

are not ideal.  

 

Indoor PE kit: white t-shirt, red short and pumps. 

Outdoor PE kit: Black/Navy or Grey joggers, hoodie or jacket, white t-shirt and trainers. 

If they attend after school clubs and go home in their PE kits please ensure PE kits are returned.   

PE days for the children; 

Year 1 PE days – Tuesday afternoon and Friday morning. 

Year 2 PE days – Wednesday morning and Friday afternoon. 

Year 3 PE days – Monday afternoon and Tuesday morning. 

Year 4 PE days – Thursday afternoon and Friday morning. 

Year 5 PE days – Wednesday afternoon and Friday afternoon.  

Year 6 PE days – Monday morning, Thursday morning.  








